
Great rates and payments that will fit your 
budget! Call us to apply today! 

We’re here for your lending needs:
 New/Used Autos, Boats, RVs, Motorcycles, 
Trailers, Home Equity Loans, Signature Loans

Refinancing your auto loan, from 

another lender, at GRAFCU might 

lower your monthly payment!

Main Office
3000 Highway 144
Owensboro, KY 42303
(270) 926-0210

Henderson Branch Office
902 Second Street
Henderson, KY 42420
(270) 826-0927

Hours
Monday - Thursday
8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.
Friday
8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

49440-Newsletter-0622

EQUAL HOUSING
LENDER

Federally Insured By NCUA

Owensboro Health Muhlenberg 
Community Hospital
440 Hopkinsville Street, 1st Floor
Greenville, KY 42345
(270) 377-5157

This location open Tues. & Thurs., 
and every other Friday only during 
our regular business hours.

Holiday Closings
• Labor Day

  Monday, September 5

• Columbus Day

   Monday, October 10

River 
Review

Green River 
Area Federal 
Credit Union
www.greenriverafcu.com

Whether you are thinking about a new 
or used car, or want to save money on 
a vehicle loan you have financed at 
another lender, we can help. 

• Money-Saving Rates• Money-Saving Rates

• Terms Up To 72 Months• Terms Up To 72 Months

• Pre-Approval• Pre-Approval

• Fast Applications• Fast Applications

• • Payments that fit your Payments that fit your 
  budget  budget

July 2022

We would like to welcome Robert “Bob” Clark as our new President and CEO.
Bob took over as our leader in March. He is an Owensboro local born and 
raised in our part of the Bluegrass, and attended Owensboro Catholic High 
School and Brescia University.  Bob brings more than 30 years of experience 
in the financial industry.  He has served in various roles including loan 
officer, loan operations, compliance and internal auditing. 

Bob has been married for 29 years to his wife Heather, who is a retired 
teacher from Hancock County Schools. They have one son, Mason, who is 
married to his wife Karli and they live in Chicago. Bob and Heather have 7 
cats still living at home, so they are not total empty nesters. 

Welcome Our New CEOWelcome Our New CEO

I am excited to be a part of this great Credit Union. I look forward 
to meeting members and getting to know you better. We will 
continue the rich tradition that the credit Union has established 
in our community and build on that success. My goal will always 
be putting members’ needs first and finding ways to serve you 
and your family better. 

It is an honor to serve as your CEO.  - Bob Clark

We also want to congratulate and thank Cindy Shanks for her dedication 
and service to the Credit Union. Cindy retired in March.

Stop Here First For Stop Here First For 
your Auto Loan!your Auto Loan!



Online Account Access Is Available 24/7
Take advantage of our free, secure online banking available to all 
members. It’s a great contactless way to conduct your transaction, 
check balances and more.  

               •  View Balances And Transactions  
               •  Make Transfers  
               •  Schedule Transfers 
               •  Keep Track Of Your Money

It’s easy to enroll and use. If you need  
assistance just call one of our staff  
members and they will be glad to help!

Need A Need A 
LoanLoan

Call Today!Call Today!
  We are just a call We are just a call 

away and ready to away and ready to 

help with your help with your 

borrowing needs!borrowing needs!

Mortgage Loans Available!Mortgage Loans Available!

Lock In Your Rate Now!Lock In Your Rate Now!

Whether you are a first-time home buyer, 
ready to purchase your forever home, or 
interested in refinancing your current home, 
be sure to let us help you with the financing. 
Buying or refinancing a home is a big 
decision. We can help make the process 
easier and less stressful for you.

Our Annual Membership 
Meeting will be held at the 
Credit Union’s Main Office 
in Owensboro on Wednesday, 
September 14, at 5:30pm.

This will include exercising your 
rights as a credit union member 
to vote on board members to 
serve on our board of directors. 

If you are interested in running, 
or if you wish to nominate 
another member, you must 
contact the Nominating 
Committee at the Credit Union 
by September 1, 2022. 
Direct your request to: GRAFCU 
Nominating Committee, 3000 
Highway 144, Owensboro, KY 
42303.

Annual 
Meeting 

September 14

Enter Our Prize Drawing!

Name: ________________________________

Phone #:_______________________________

Address: _______________________________

Be sure to fill out this entry form 

and return it to the Credit Union 

by Monday, September 12, to 

enter our annual meeting 

prize drawing. 

Need not be present to win. 

Stay connected with us! 
Like us on Facebook and bookmark 

our web site on your browser.

www.greenriverafcu.comwww.greenriverafcu.com

Call us today for more Call us today for more 
details and to apply!details and to apply!

New Mobile App New Mobile App 
Coming Soon!Coming Soon!


